
Newsletter #23, Week of December 10, 2007  
 

The Quilters II Newsletter is published weekly during the season, and monthly 
during the off season.  

From the Coordinator(s) 
 
Wasn’t that a fun quilt that Anna, from Quilters’ Market, demonstrated Monday morning?  Just makes me 
want to make one immediately! 
 
Don’t forget the QUILT – a – THON  this SATURDAY (after the coffee and Parade of Quilts).  Come 
and stay as long as you can.  Pizza for lunch.  Bring your machine, if you can, and a snack. 
 
REMINDER for committee chairmen – We decided that each chairman who intends to spend our money, 
needs to write up a budget for the year.  We’ll look at them at the Jan. 3 steering committee meeting (6:30 
p.m.) 
 
Fran Walthall says we need more baby and med wagon, the smaller sized quilts. 
 
Art Quilts will have a painting workshop with Shirley Pryor on Fri. p.m., February 1st.  Tentative 
schedules for the workbook will be handed out at the next meeting – SUNDAY,  December 16th at 1:30 
p.m. 
 
Have a Wonderful Christmas!    
 
Lynn 
 
Activity Schedule 
 
December 
 8 (Sat)  8 a.m.   Parade of Quilts at Voyager Coffee  
 8 (Sat)  9 – 5   Quilt – a – thon  
10 (Mon) 9 – 1   Meet in Quilt Room at 9 a.m for Parade of 
    Quilts; Christmas luncheon and party at Voyager 
    Restaurant at 11 a.m.  
11 (Tue)  7 p.m.    Quilt Show meeting – Quilt Room 
14 (Fri)  8-12    Open sewing 
15 (Sat)    Open sewing 
16 (Sun)  1:30    Art Quilt Cluster meeting 
17 (Mon)  9 – 12    Regular meeting 
22 (Sat)    Open sewing 
24 (Mon)    No Meeting 
25th         MERRY CHRISTMAS! 
29 (Sat)    Open sewing 
31 (Mon)  9 - 12  Regular meeting 
 
January 



 1 (Tue)    HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
 3 (Thu)  6:30 p.m.   Steering committee meeting in Quilt Room 
 5 (Sat)  9 - 5     Quilt-a-thon 
 6 (Sun)  1:30 p.m.   Art Quilt Cluster 
 7 (Mon)  9 - 12    Regular meeting 
12 (Sat)  9 - 12    “Who’s in the Doghouse?” quilt 
16 (Wed)  9 - 12    Beginning quilting  1 of 3 
             1 – 4    Turning twenty class 
19 (Sat)  1:30 p.m.   Art Quilt Cluster 
23 (Wed)  9 - 12    Beginning quilting  2 of 3 
30 (Wed)  9 - 12    Beginning quilting  3 of 3 
                1 – 4    Invisible machine applique 
 
From the Members 

From Anne Herman 
 
SATURDAYS IN THE QUILTROOM   
 
Ladies:  REMEMBER THE QUILTATHON THIS SATURDAY....after the quilter's parade! 
 
Bring your sewing machine and equipment and maybe you will want to work together with a couple of 
other people ..Lynn will lead the raggedy flannel quilt; Adrienne will lead a "two fabric quilt"  there will 
be packets of fabric all coordinated for quilts...there will be stacks of "stripped squares for you to choose 
and design a quilt...Check  the table with the projects  when you arrive and you can choose what appeals 
to you. 
 
We will order in pizza for lunch and will show what we are doing and have accomplished as the day 
progresses.  It will be a fun day! 
 
THE NEXT THREE SATURDAYS IN DECEMBER....15th, 22nd, and 29th....the room will be open for 
you to come and work on either your own projects or on projects for Charity.  Maybe you will want to 
continue something you started at the Quiltathon. Maybe you have some UFO's you would like to 
complete. 
 
JANUARY SATURDAYS 
 
Saturday January 5th is Quiltathon II! 
 
Saturday January 12th;  Audrey will lead a workshop for making "Doghouse" quilts...your chance to use 
your imagination and fabric in the cupboard to make something cute and different!  
 
Saturday January 19th:  Please suggest something you would like to learn or do.... 
 
Saturday January 26th:  Adrienne will lead a workshop on the "Four Patch Stack N Whack which we saw 
demonstrated at Quilter's Market this past Monday. She will be showing us a sample and you can shop 
and do a quilt for yourself....or we will do some from fabric we have for charity.  That should be a really 
good workshop or class! 
 
SEWING SATURDAYS ..... HOPE YOU CAN MAKE THEM!!     



 
Anne 
 
From Cheryl Votapka 
 
I want to express my appreciation to all my friends at the Voyager who have supported me in these days 
since Dale was so suddenly taken from me.  Your cards and messages that arrived so quickly and your 
prayers added to the care and concern that my community of Oberlin, KS showered on my family and 
me.  Thank you and God bless you all. 
  
Cheryl  
 
From Karen Anderson 
 
QUILTERS II CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON 
 
The Quilters II annual Christmas luncheon will be held Monday, December 10, 2007 at 11:00AM  
immediately following the weekly meeting of our group.  The luncheon will be at the Voyager 
Restaurant.  Each attendee will have a choice of entrees from a selected menu and will be able to pay with 
cash, credit card, or on their  Voyager account.  Please remember to bring an ugly fat quarter (wrapped - 
so no one can peek) and a smile!  We're looking forward to seeing you! 
 
VOYAGER QUILTERS II QUILT SHOW VOLUNTEERS MEETING 
 
There will be a one hour organizational meeting of those wishing to volunteer their time and talents to 
making our first quilt show a success on Tuesday, December 11, 2007 at 7:00PM in the Quilting Room.  
A lot of the work has already been done and the special activities committee is hoping that with enough 
help everyone will only have to do a little work!  Questions:  Call Karen Anderson @ 730-3525.  Hope to 
see you there! 
 
Karen 
 
 
 


